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We have reached the end of the school year and | am sure the children are all looking forward to a well-earned
summer break.

We held our final assembly of the term on Tuesday afternoon; a heart-warming celebration of our school and in
particular, our first ever Year 6 leavers. It reminded us all of what a wonderful family we all are as a school and
how every child is valued - with each child receiving a certificate based on fantastic attributes they have shown
during the year. We have made considerable changes at our school this year and will continue to build on these
positive steps next year.

| would like to thank all of our school community: our parents, families and members of FOLS for their support
and hard work; our staff at school for their dedication and care; and of course our wonderful pupils from Robins
up to Swallows for their enthusiasm and resilience.

I wish all of you a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you in September.

Mr Turull
News from the Classrooms

We wish our wonderful school leavers a happy farewell as they move on to their
Reception classes. Our highlights in Robins this year include the ‘Happy Royal
Jubilee’ song which is still being sung on a weekly basis by the children! Our
) favourite story of the year has been ‘The Colour Monster’ and the poem that the
R children have selected as their favourite was ‘Slowly, slowly goes the garden
snail.” We have enjoyed all the adventures, messy play and fun your children
have brought us this year. We hope you all have a lovely Summer.

This week Kingfishers spent time playing games together indoor and outdoors,
consolidating the learning they have done in the past year. We wish everyone a
lovely summer holiday.

As we have only been together for a short while, | asked the children what they
have enjoyed these last 2 terms with me. They said "l have enjoyed Sports Day,
phonics/spellings/guided reading, Longleat, maths- halving/quartering, DT-
cooking rainbow cakes, cookies and planning the fruit skewers, our art at forest
school for the fete, English- writing about Toys From the Past and Wombat goes
walkabout and meeting me!" | have absolutely loved meeting all of them and am
really looking forward to a whole year with them next year.

Goldfinches have had the most amazing year! They have worked extremely hard
/"' but also had lots of fun along the way! Have a lovely summer break Goldfinches!
S

Swallows have had such a wonderful year of learning and fun! We have enjoyed
a trip to the theatre and a day as Anglo Saxons as well as so much learning about
5f topics like the heart, North America and the Mayans. A particular highlight for
/7/ everyone was our school production of School Daze - we still enjoy humming the
songs everyday! We can't wait to continue learning and growing together next
year. We wish everyone who is leaving us this year all the luck in the world with
their adventures!




